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Welcome, 
This is the first of a quarterly    
newsletter from West  Wiltshire         
Crematorium. The aim of the    
newsletter is to provide an update 
regarding the continual changes 
and improvements to the site and 
how these changes will  benefit the 
families and congregations who use 
our services.  I hope you find the 
information useful . Feedback is 
very much welcome.  
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Charity Donations 
“Each year we are privileged to be able to donate money that has been raised through the 
companies Metal Recycling Scheme, this year we are able to give to 2 very deserving local 
charities. You’ll see myself handing a cheque for £1012.33 to Jenn Couldrake co-founder of 
Wiltshire Wishes, a charity that raises money to provide magical wishes for children and 
their families who have been affected by an illness, a life changing medical condition or ter-
minal illness, this is the 2nd time we’ve been able to donate to Wiltshire Wishes, it’s great to 
put the spotlight on such a small charity that does a fantastic job. I am also seen handing a 
cheque for £2024.66 to Nicky Clack, Fundraising Assistant from Julia’s House, I visited the 
hospice in Devizes to personally hand over the cheque and was blown away by the fantas-
tic facilities they have, I can see that any family in their care would be very well looked after, 
it’s such a tough job they do, but the team are certainly well equipped. They were very 
pleased to receive our 2nd donation in 2years. I do hope we can continue to support both 
charities again in the future. Richard Green, Crematorium Manager”. 



 

Upcoming	Event	

West	Wiltshire	Crematorium…	

…Will	be	opening	its	doors	to	members	of	the	public,	

On	Saturday	September	16th	2017.	

We	will	be	offering	behind	the	scenes	tours	between	the	

hours	of	9.00am‐12.00pm	

	

We	welcome	members	of	the	public	from	all	walks	of	life	

to	come	along	and	ask	our	experienced	staff	any	ques‐

tions	they	may	have	about	the	cremation	process	and	

what	happens	once	the	curtains	close.	

	

There	will	be	refreshments	available,	there	is	no	need	to	

book,	and	we	will	do	our	best	to	accommodate	all	who	

attend.		

	

If	you	would	like	any	more	information,	or	have	any	

questions	about	the	event,	please	feel	free	to	visit	the	

crematorium	ofϐice	or	call	on	01380	871101.	



Contact, We Welcome All Feedback 
West Wiltshire Crematorium, Devizes Road, Semington,  

Trowbridge, Wiltshire BA14 6HL  

Tel: 01380 871101 

email: info@westwiltshirecrem.co.uk  

www.westwiltshirecrem.co.uk  
Thank you for taking the time to read our first Newsletter.  

Gardens of Remembrance  

We have an extensive range of memorial options on site. The new 2017 Memorial 
Brochure is now available and is full of new, exciting and innovative products to 
honour and remember loved ones.  

If you are interested in receiving a brochure, please feel free to contact us using 
the details on the back page of this newsletter and we will be more than happy to 
post one out to you, alternatively the brochure is easily down-loadable via the West 
Wiltshire Crematorium Web-site.  

Also please feel free to visit the crematorium office to discuss any of the options 
you may be considering, the staff would be happy to assist.  

Please note that our 
grounds are open    

during the Summer: 

 Mon-Fri 8am-7pm & 
Sat-Sun 10am-4.30pm 


